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Dear Parent/Carers,  
 
We are excited to announce the Year 6 residential trip will be taking place at Blackwell 
Adventure.  The residential will take place between Monday 16 June 2025 – Friday 20 
June 2025.  Students will be travelling by coach, leaving school at 9.00 am prompt and 
returning to school on the Friday at approximately 4 pm.   
 
Further Information 
 
Sleeping arrangements include a wooden podded village with access to an indoor 
communal space and a campfire circle - just for our school.  The pods are fully heated with 
double glazed windows. The camping area is fully floodlit at nighttime. 
On the first day students are to bring a packed lunch.  All other food is provided and 
included in the price.   
 
There are a wide variety of activities which will be available and specialist instructor led.  
Including; Team Challenge, Grass Sleds, Pedal Go Karts, Night Line, Obstacle Course, 
Orienteering, Pioneering, Bushcraft, Campfire, Fan Descender, Giants Ladder, Giant Zip 
Wire, Dual Zip Wire, Kayaking, Raft Building, laser tag and much more! 
 
There will be an information evening taking place delivered by Blackwell Adventure closer 
to the time – exact date to be confirmed.   
 
For further information on Blackwell Adventure, please see the attached brochure (on 
Ping) and via the following website: https://blackwelladventure.co.uk/ 
 
Payment Information 
 
The cost of the trip will be £400.  To secure your child’s please we will require a £100 
deposit which will need to be paid by via ParentPay which will need to be paid by Monday 
07 October 2024.  The remaining balance of £300 can be paid in instalments – options 
will be made available via ParentPay.  If you have Free School Meals, then £80 can be 
contributed towards the cost of the trip.  Finally, if you need any help in paying towards the 
cost of the residential, please speak to the school office who can advise further.   
 
Kind regards,  
 
Miss Saunders, Mrs Courtman and Mrs Browne     
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